Bay Area Rapid
BART = Transit
b Passenger Bulletin 300 Lakeside Diive
. Oakland, CA 94612
News of Special Interest to Our Passengers (510) 464-6000
www.bart.gov

OAKLAND AIRPORT CONNECTOR WORK
EVENINGS AND WEEKENDS
THROUGH JUNE 2014

Dear Customers:

While we continue working on the Oakland Airport Connector there may be evenings when we need
to work on and near the tracks south of Coliseum Station. When this work is going on we may only
be able to use one track between Coliseum and San Leandro stations.

This work will be scheduled for evenings after 8 pm on Fridays, Saturdays, Sundays and Mondays
as necessary. We anticipate that when we use one track you will be delayed between 5-10 minutes.

We appreciate your patience as we get closer to the completion of the new connection to Oakland
Airport. We will make every effort to minimize the number of times we have to use one track and
our construction team is attempting to complete this work in the shortest time possible.

Future access to the Oakland Airport Connecter will be located at the south end of the Coliseum
Station platform and will be accessible to passengers with disabilities and travelers with luggage.

For the latest information on the project please visit www.bart.gov/OAC
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience.
You can get BART Service Advisories (BSA) on your phone. To sign up for BSAs, please visit

us on the web at www.bart.gov/advisories. You may also call 511 to get up-to-date service
information.

If you need language assistance services, please call BART's Transit Information Center at
(510) 465-2278.
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Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de informacion de transito del
BART al (510) 465-2278.

Néu quy vi can cac dich vy tre’ gitip ngdn ngl, xin goi cho Trung Tam Thong Tin Chuyén Ché
Coéng Cong cua BART tai so (510) 465-2278.
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